
From: karli nabours
To: Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Ryan Office; Commissioner Hardesty; Commissioner Mapps; Commissioner Rubio;

Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: South Park Blocks
Date: Friday, June 18, 2021 7:14:45 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I love the South Park Blocks just as they are – especially the magnificent trees!
 These trees should be maintained and not allowed to become unhealthy.
 Please vote NO on the SPB Master Plan when it comes to City Council July
7th, unless it can be drastically revised.

PLEASE, separate from the Master Plan both:
1) the Tree Succession Plan (so a maintenance plan can be included) and 
2) the Green Loop to allow separate processes for those major projects.
They are too important to be buried in this Master Plan.

Thank you.

Karli Nabours
3910 NE Tillamook St Apt 101
97212
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